
•	 Upgrades to Lois Drive (West  

32nd Avenue to Benson Boulevard) 

and West 32nd Avenue (Lois Drive  

to Minnesota Drive).

•	 Will improve non-motorized 

connectivity by constructing a  

new roadway. 

•	 Improvements may include: new road foundation, new asphalt pavement, new storm drain 

system, new non-motorized transportation facilities, and improved street lighting. 

•	 Lois Drive and West 32nd Avenue are both strip-paved roads without curbs, gutters, or 

adequate drainage. 

•	 Roads serve established residential neighborhoods, several businesses, and an elementary 

school, but lack dedicated amenities for bicyclists and pedestrians. 

•	 Lois Drive listed as Spenard Community Council’s highest priority capital project for 2019.

Project Fact Sheet

LOIS DRIVE & 32ND AVENUE
PATHWAY
BENSON BOULEVARD TO MINNESOTA DRIVE

Municipality of Anchorage
Project Management & Engineering Department

Project Team

Visit the project website to:
•	 Sign up for email updates
•	 View project documents
•	 Stay current on upcoming meetings
•	 Send comments or questions to the project team

Get Involved!

Holly Spoth-Torres, ASLA
Public Involvement 

Huddle AK
holly@huddleak.com
907-223-0136

Matt Edge, PE
Project Manager

CRW Engineering Group, LLC
medge@crweng.com
907-646-5632

Brooke Blessing
Project Administrator

MOA PM&E 
brooke.blessing@anchorageak.gov
907-343-8387

Project Scope & Background

www.Lois-32ndUpgrades.com


